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Ref:KB/Bikeability  

 
Wednesday 08 March 2023 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
BIKEABILITY Cycle Training Course for Aqua Class: Levels 1 and 2  
 
We are pleased to confirm we have secured funding to enable us to offer pupils Level 1 and Level 2 
of the Bikeability Training. This training will take place each morning from Monday 22nd – 
Thursday 25th May 2023.  
 
Participants will need to be independent riders already and not need any kind of riding aides such 
as stabilisers. Pupils will also need to bring in a roadworthy bike and a cycle helmet, during 
these dates, to take part in the course.  
 
Attached is a leaflet providing more information around the course content for both levels, and a 
consent form, which we require you to sign and return to us, if you would like your child to take part. 
Alternatively, you can click on this link and provide your consent electronically. 
https://forms.office.com/e/dKJpDfiEfF  
 
To enable us to secure these dates we need a minimum of 6 pupils to take part, therefore, 
please fill in the attached consent form, or complete the link electronically, by close on 
Tuesday 14th March 2023.  
 
At the end of the course your child will receive a certificate showing the highest level attempted and 
a badge showing the Bikeability Level they have attained. 
 
Please also find enclosed a Bike Checklist for your reference when checking your child’s bike is 
road-safe. This form is just for your reference and we do not need it to be returned to school. 
 
Please feel free to bring your child’s bike and helmet to school at any time from Wednesday 17th 
May, and we can store it safely in our bike shed. Alternatively, you can bring it in on the morning of 
Monday 22nd May, ready for the first session just after 9am.  
 
We’re really excited to be able to offer this training again and look forward to another successful 
course. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss C Smith 
Principal 
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